**x*Correction on Chromebook Information

Fairview (and Boulder High) are not part of the district 1:web program which
provides incoming freshmen with a new device that they use for the 4 years they
are attending high school for an annual fee. At Fairview, students have
Chromebooks available in the classroom through a 1:cart system. If your student
needs a chromebook for an extended period of time, they can check one out from
the library. Chromebooks checked out from the library can be checked for one week
at a time.

IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS - Check website for details
August
e Wed. 18" First Day of School for 9th & 10th grades - Freshman
Orientation/Sophomore Symposium - see below for more details
e Wed. 18" Yearbook Distribution 1:30 PM - 4:00 PM
e Wed. 18" ID pick up day for all grades 1:30 PM - 4:00 PM
o Freshmen will receive with their schedules
o All other grades will pick up from tables divided by alphabetical order
by last name - volunteers needed, see below
Thurs. 19 First Day of School for ALL
Tues. 24th Freshman Parent Night 6:30 PM (Last Names A-Han)
Weds. 25th Freshman Parent Night 6:30 PM (Last Names Hao - Par)
Thurs. 26th Freshman Parent Night 6:30 PM (Last Names Pas - Z)
Fri. 27th Senior Sunrise & Breakfast
Fri. 27th First Home Football Game VS. Boulder High School @ Recht Field

Info for Wednesday 8/18/21 - Freshmen/Sophomores/New Students
8:15 - 8:30 FRESHMEN arrive at school

9:15 - 9:30 SOPHOMORES and NEW students arrive at school - meet on the bricks
12:00 - Closing Ceremonies for ALL attendees

12:30 - Lunch @ Fairview ***

1:30 - Students begin mini class schedule

3:35 PM - Students released from school

*x* A pizza lunch will be provided by FPO. If your student has special dietary
needs, please have them bring their own lunch.

20/21 YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION
We will be doing a final distribution of the 2020-2021 yearbook on Wednesday,
8/18/21, from 1:30 to 4 pm, on the bricks near the main gym.

Here’s what you need to know:

e Please send your student with the emailed receipt (on the phone is fine, no
need to print).



e To find your receipt and/or to confirm that you’'ve purchased a yearbook:

o search for "Walsworth” in your email -- you will have an emailed
receipt from them for a 2021 yearbook (please check the year)

o go to yearbookforever.com and enter your email address to see if
you've purchased (again, please check the year)

e If you haven't purchased a book yet, you still can! Please bring $90 in cash or
a check made out to Fairview High School. We are no longer taking credit
card payments for this book.

FAIRVIEW DAC (DISTRICT ACCOUNTABILITY COMMITTEE)
REPRESENTATIVES NEEDED

We need your help! Fairview High School is looking for parents and/or community
members interested in serving on the District Accountability Committee (DAC) and
its own School Accountability Committee for the 21-22 academic year. The DACis a
district-wide group which meets once a month to provide guidance to the district
administration and the school board on issues ranging from academics to funding to
equity to mental health. We have one representative and are allowed an additional
at large seat for a Fairview parent. The SAC meets less than monthly and focuses on
issues specific to FHS. Our focus this past year has been on the pandemic and
mental health, and our intention is to continue focusing on mental health next year.

DAC Membership application is on this page:
https://www.bvsd.org/about/district-accountability-committee (indicate At Large
member)

ANNUAL DATA UPDATE (ADU)
Please remember to complete the Annual Data Update (ADU) for the 21-22 School Year.
This will allow you to complete the following:

e Registration requirement - Sign off on the Student Code of Conduct
e Update household contacts, emergency contacts, and other changes as needed

For more information:

e ADU FAQ English website:
https://lwww.bvsd.org/parents-students/apps/bvsd-annual-data-update-instructio
ns-and-fags-for-families

e ADU FAQ Spanish website:
https://espanol.bvsd.org/temas-vigentes/actualizacion-anual-de-datos

Notification and Alert Preferences: Now is also a good time to check your notification
preferences to ensure you will receive district and school notifications for emergencies
and closures. Here are the instructions for checking your preferences.



https://yearbookforever.com/find-school
https://www.bvsd.org/about/district-accountability-committee
https://www.bvsd.org/parents-students/apps/bvsd-annual-data-update-instructions-and-faqs-for-families
https://www.bvsd.org/parents-students/apps/bvsd-annual-data-update-instructions-and-faqs-for-families
https://espanol.bvsd.org/temas-vigentes/actualizacion-anual-de-datos
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iUJnZf4CHybGbxWTDX8ZOg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgzSs4P0RraHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xWnBkV2tfUTE5dkdhRUNfZ3RvdE5pT1o4QU5jRkhUbVAwbnpXalVJMk8yOC9lZGl0I2hlYWRpbmc9aC40a201MXlkaXZiYW9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBIuPfrXs1Ux9BSF2xhdXJhLm1hcnRpbmV6QGJ2c2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB

ATHLETICS
Check out all things Athletic on the FHS Athletics page.

FPO (FAIRVIEW PARENT ORGANIZATION)

EVENT CHAIR NEEDED

Fairview Parent Organization (FPO) is looking for a new Event Chair to co-host the
Senior Picnic (May 20 at 11:30am) and Teacher Appreciation/Retirement Breakfast
(May 28th at 8:30am). Each year these events are coordinated by parent volunteers.
Please contact FPO President, Renae Foxhoven at renae@foxbach.com.

BE A VOLUNTEER FOR SCHOOL SPIRIT!!

Interested in getting involved and want to help spread school spirit? The All-Sports
Booster Store is looking for new leadership. Our current
president/secretary/treasurer are all moving on and it's time to refresh our store.
Please contact Michelle Carpenter at michelle.hamerla@gmail.com or call her at
303-241-6669 if you're interested.

GO, KNIGHTS!

CLUB NEWS

There will be a club and sports fair for incoming Freshman and Sophomores on
August 18th from 12:30 pm to 4:30 pm.

WELCOME BACK TO FHS AND THE INTERNATIONAL BACCALAUREATE (IB)

PROGRAM

We welcome all incoming 9th grade families interested in the International
Baccalaureate (IB) Program, as well as returning students and their families
(10th-12th grades), at the Fairview IB Back-to-School Potluck Picnic:
Sunday, August 22: 5:30-7:30pm. Socialize, learn more about the IB
Program, parent volunteer opportunities, and hear from IB students and
staff. For details and to RSVP, please click here:
https://bit.ly/IBpotluckpicnic

Fairview Marching Knights Peach Sale Underway!

Buy freshly harvested fruit from the western slope of Colorado and support the

Fairview HS Bands program!

Sales for peaches and pears end 8/18/2021 - Delivery Day is on 8/28/2021
(Sat., 8am - noon)

Sales for organic apples end 9/29/2021 - Delivery Day is on 10/9/2021 (Sat.,
8am-noon)


https://www.fairviewhs.org/athletics
https://bit.ly/IBpotluckpicnic
https://bit.ly/IBpotluckpicnic
https://bit.ly/IBpotluckpicnic

Purchases can be made online by credit card or PayPal account - please find
instructions on the website:

https://fbbo-peachsale.com

Andreas Krammer

FMK Fruit Sale Coordinator

fbbopeachsale@gmail.com

This Year ALL club information will be available through a link in
the Friday Flash.

STUDENT COUNCIL UPDATES

Follow us @fairview.student.council @fairview.2021 @fairviewknights2022
@fairviewknights2023 @fairview2024

IN OTHER NEWS

LIFETOUCH - STUDENT PICTURES
Information on ordering pictures will be sent out as soon as we receive it.


https://fbbo-peachsale.com/
https://www.fairviewhs.org/sites

